
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   April 26, 2021  
 
Subject:       Annual Radon Testing 
 
Presenter:       John Heltunen, Director 
        Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 No Board Action required 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
Each year, the District conducts Radon testing at some sites within the District with the 
help of our Health and Safety consultant. The results of the testing are required to be 
provided to the School Board and the Minnesota Department of Health. 
 
This year’s testing was conducted at Tatanka Elementary STEM School, Northwinds 
Elementary, Montrose Early Education Center, and the PRIDE Building. Each building 
tested did not have Radon levels that would require action on the part of the District to 
mitigate. 
 
Each District site is tested every 5 years.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

• Short-term Radon Testing Results  
     Provided by the Institute for Environmental Assessment 
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